	Senator Bob Casey
393 Russell S.O.B.
Washington, DC 20510
Dear Senator Casey,
	


Dear Senator Casey,

I write to you with deep concern over the ongoing violence in the Occupied Palestinian Territories and Israel. The U.S. government is uniquely positioned to have tremendous impact in this conflict to ensure the protection of civilians and prevent further suffering. 

Since October 7, more than 40,000  people have been killed in Gaza, at least 1,200 people have been killed in Israel, and thousands more injured. More than 2 million Palestinians in the Gaza Strip are struggling to survive amidst a human-made humanitarian catastrophe. About 100 people remain captive by Hamas and other armed groups. Serious violations of international humanitarian law, including war crimes, by all parties to the conflict continue unabated. 

I am urging you to publicly call for an immediate ceasefire and appeal to the Israeli government to allow life-saving fuel, water, and food into Gaza. I also ask you to work toward a suspension of military supplies that would like be used in activities that violate international law. 

Sincerely, 

